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15 November 2022 

 

We need your help! – Spring Flowering Bulbs 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
St. Nicholas Church have kindly gifted us some money to transform a 
garden area into a Psalm 23 Garden, inspired by the one at the 2021 
Chelsea Flower Show. Alongside money received from the ‘Spiritual 
Garden funding’, from the Diocesan Board of Education, we have nearly 
met our target of funds needed to complete the plan. 
 
All that we are missing are Spring flowering bulbs. If you are able to 
donate bulbs that we can plant now and transfer to their new space in 
the Spring, our garden will be complete. 
 

If you feel you can help with this please bring any donated bulbs clearly labelled for 
identification and planting purposes eg. Daffodils, tulips, snowdrops, crocus, in a bag 
directly to the school and leave in the reception area.  
Ideally, if they can be brought into school in a soil/compost filled cardboard box, we will be 
able to directly plant into the ground. 
 
Any donations will be gratefully received. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Miss McKay 
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